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December 3, 2013 
      
MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

QUEENSTON SCHOOL NEW GYM ADDITION SOD TURNING CEREMONY 

 

Please join Board Chair Suzanne Hrynyk, Minister of Education and Advanced Learning James Allum, Public 

Schools Finance Board, the Sheilah Sweatman Gym Fundraising Committee and the staff & students at 

Queenston School for the sod turning ceremony of their soon to be built 4,800 sq. ft. gym space. 

When: Wednesday, December 4, 2013 – 11:00 a.m. to 11:30 a.m. 

Where: Queenston School Multi-Purpose Room (245 Queenston Street) 

Scheduled to open in 2014, the gym is being named in memory of local hero, Sheilah Sweatman. In the summer 

of 2011, at the age of 29, Sheilah tragically lost her life during a selfless, volunteer mission with Nelson B.C. 

Search and Rescue.  

The successful gym enhancement campaign now guarantees the gym will meet community needs for 

recreational and competitive sports. The Sheliah Sweatman Gym will serve over 35,000 area residents in River 

Heights, Crescentwood and Sir John Franklin areas. 
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